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PhilHealth Txt 2960
No Longer Available to Globe and

Sun Cellular Subscribers

Effective immediately, the Txt PhilHealth service via 2960

will no longer be available to Globe and Sun Cellular

subscribers as advised by Mobile Arts, Inc., our content

provider.

Smart subscribers, however, are not affected by this

development and may continue to avail of the Txt PhilHealth

service while MAI continues to look for ways to resume the

services of other networks.

By using keywords such as PhilHealth Identification

Number (PIN) and PhilHealth Employer Number (PEN),

members can readily access data about their claims status and

contact numbers of PhilHealth offices through PhilHealth Txt

2960.

For further inquiries, call the Information Technology

Management Department at 637-6266.


